
 

 

 

 

 

15th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear All,  
  
Thank you to those who attended today.    Please find attached notes from each of our 
discussions for the Film Night (1/12/2022), The Christmas Raffles (12 and 13/12/2022) 
and the craft room for the Christmas Enrichment Day (16/12/2022).  Any actions that 
still need someone assigned to are in red.  Please share with each other if you are able 
to carry out any of the actions.   
  
This email has been sent to all those who have either attended the two meetings we 
have had, or who have expressed an interest in being part of the PTA.  A What's App 
group was set up today by Lyn (Harley's Mum), Sherrie (Sophia's Mum), Katie (Mia-Lily 
and Ivy's Mum), Jane (Neve's Nan) and Sara (Molly's Mum).  We agreed that anybody 
who is part of this group are automatically given admin rights, it is important that it is all 
equal so that all members of our parent community can feel valued and able to 
contribute. If you weren't there today, please find a member above and add yourself to 
the What's App group (if you wish!) We also stressed the importance of understanding 
that people contribute the time and effort that they can and that nobody should feel 
they have to attend and organise every PTA event.   
  
I will send a brief overview of the meeting today to the rest of our parent community 
and these minutes will also be added to the PTA page on the website.  Mrs Dean clerks 
our Governor meetings so I have asked her to clerk the minutes of the future PTA 
meetings.   
  
Since we met this morning, we have been notified that 3 additional children will be 
joining us in the next week or so.  This will bring our numbers to 93.   
  
We need to arrange a date to meet in the new term to organise the next upcoming 
events.  The following dates I can do are 9th/10th/11th January at either 8:45am or 
after school, whatever works for the majority.  
  
Please let me know if I have missed anything. 
  
Amy Wareham 
 


